
NF8 APRIL 2020  

COVID 19 UPDATE 

 

NO MEETINGS UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

 

Hi all, 

 

We hope you and your families are keeping well through this turbulent time. 

Due to the current Covid 19 restrictions and following advise from Wollongong 

City Council, NF8 will not be meeting until further notice. 

To keep up to date with local issues and information about our area please 

check the Wollongong City Council website – wollongong.nsw.gov.au 

 

Warm Regards, 

Ian Fitzgibbon (Convenor NF8) 

Heather Boardman (Secretary NF8) 

 

 

 


